HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING

APRIL 13, 2010
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our special called meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3:00 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Shannon England, Karen Rich, Ellen Raifsnider, Heather Goodman and Terisa Johnson.  
Recognition of Visitors
There were no visitors to address the Council.
March Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the March 2010 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes and revisions made, a motion was made by Karen Rich and seconded by Terisa Johnson to accept the minutes as revised.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

Map Testing:  The MAP testing start date was reviewed and a possible delay was discussed due to the changing of the state testing window.
BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The per pupil budget as well as the local budget was reviewed.  After discussion, a motion was made by Shannon England and seconded by Heather Goodman to approve the budgets.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
PLANNING

Policies 

The Council briefly discussed budget policies. They reviewed some of KASC’s recommended policies.  They agreed to have a special meeting to work on policy/bylaws on Tuesday, April 27, 2010 between 2:30 and 4:30 pm.  Any discussed recommendations will be addressed at this working session.

CSIP/Impact

The CSIP/Impact check was reviewed and discussed by the Council.  It was decided to be revisited at a later meeting.
COMMITTEE REPORTS

Accident Report
The accident report was reviewed.  No action needed.
NEW BUSINESS

Budgets 2010-11
It was decided by the Council that budgets would be discussed at the May 10, 2010 regular meeting.  
OLD BUSINESS
Section 7

Numbers for Literacy First and Thoughtful Education were revised to reflect changing needs.  A motion to accept the revisions was made by Terisa Johnson and seconded by Ellen Raifsnider.  Consensus was reached by the Council.
EXECUTIVE SESSION

A motion was made for the Council to go into Executive Session to discuss personnel at 3:40 pm.  It was seconded by Heather Goodman.  The Council came out at 3:51 pm.
It was recommended that we go ahead and post the following positions:
1.  A half time Assistant Principal position

2.  FMD teacher

3.  LBD teacher (New allocation)
4. 2 anticipated primary, new allocations and 1 intermediate position.
Consensus was reached by the Council to make these recommendations.  

A motion was also made by Terisa Johnson and seconded by Karen Rich to give Mrs. Campbell, Principal, permission to post if further positions become available up until August 1, 2010.  Consensus was reached by the Council.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Mrs. Campbell made the following announcements:

Target announced that Heartland Elementary was chosen to receive $500 to buy more books for the library.
AGENDA

Our special called meeting will be on Tuesday, April 27, 2010 at 2:30 pm to work on bylaws/policies.  
Our next regular meeting will be scheduled for May 10, 2010 at 4 pm with the same agenda.  

With no further items on the agenda, Karen Rich made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Terisa Johnson.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:10 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
